
Warrington Primary Academy Trust have 
plans to build a new two form entry 

secondary school linked to Bruche Primary 
School, creating an all-through school for 

ages 2 to 16 years.

The new secondary school will include 
state of the art teaching spaces and sport 

facilities, including an all-purpose 
Multi-Use Games Area (MUGA) which will 

also be available for community use.

Before we submit a planning application, we 
want to hear your views and offer the chance 

to provide feedback.

The consultation will give you the 
opportunity to see the proposed plans so far 
and speak to members of the Design Team.

Bruche Primary School
Seymour Drive, 

Paddington, Warrington, 
WA1 3TT

Sat 15th February 2025 
11:00 - 13:00

Tue 25th February 2025 
18:00 - 20:00

Where:

When:

Brand New Secondary School Places for Warrington
Public Consultation Events

www.brucheprimary.co.uk/about-us/bruche-academy-extension

You can also find out more online and shares your views at

bruche.academy@bakermallett.com


